Communication C4

Committee of the Whole (Closed Session)
June 8, 2021

Agenda ltem #3

From: | man I

Sent: Sunday, June 06, 2021 3:40 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Teston and Jane development

To whom it may concern,

| am a resident of the Jane and Teston area and | am very concerned not to mention confused and
upset at the notion that there is a builder who is still insisting on building a condo of any type at the
corner of Jane and Teston. | understand that whenever a party comes forward to ask to rezone, the
Council needs to entertain the idea. However, after the community has vehemently argued against
having anything built there aside from the townhouses which is what the original zone is for, is
beyond my comprehension. The community has done everything that has been asked with respect
to fighting this decision of a condo of any kind. For the builder to go behind our backs is cowardly,
unethical and just plain greedy. If this goes through even though the law has changed to allow more
municipal say in what is built in its jurisdiction, this will show the community that there would be no
need for any municipal representation and that would be sad.

The community has spoken loud and clear. We do not want condos of any kind. This goes against the
look of the area and the idea of more people in an area that has limited public transit which in turn
creates more traffic. .

Just in case this email is not clear....we do NOT want any type eof condo development there. We
want what was originally it was zoned for.

Thank you for your attention to this

Should you wish to contact me directly, my name is Lino Mancinella ||| | [ Gz

Thank you again

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.



